

DIRECTORATE:

Tel 033 846 5284 Fax 033 846 5334

HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT: Employee Health and Wellness

Enquiries Miss HC Goba

TO: ALL STAFF: HEAD OFFICE

RE: COVID- 19 FREE TESTING

The Employee Health and Wellness sub directorate has invited Environmental Health to conduct FREE Covid-19 test to Head Office Employees. The testing will be done in Ex-NED Building, 228 Pietermartiz Street. The result are directly sent to an employee by short message within 24 hours to 72 hours.

The Environmental Health is conducting campaigns to enhance Covid-19 testing, this is response to the President's call for more testing to be conducted so as to prevent the resurgent of Covid-19 and further as we are approaching the festive season.

The employees are encouraged to use this opportunity to get to know their Covid-19 status.

Details are as follows:

DATE: 30 November 2020

TIME: 9hrs-14hrs

VENUE: Ex- NED open parking area

To comply with Covid-19 regulations (social distancing), employees are requested to enlist their names with EH&W office Room 112 at 033 8465284 or send email to Happy.Goba@kzndoe.gov.za. Respond before or on 26th November 2020.

Adw MB Masuku

Deputy Director General: Corporate Management